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 $45,000 Awarded to Sixteen Douglas County Nonprofits  
Douglas County Community Foundation Awards 2024 First Cycle Grants 

to Local Douglas County Nonprofits Serving Our Community 
 

Douglas County, Colo. - Douglas County Community Foundation (DCCF) awarded sixteen 
grants to local nonprofit organizations totaling $45,000 in its 2024 First Cycle grant program on 
June 20th.  Through the generosity of DCCF’s supporters, financial grants were provided to 
qualified Douglas County nonprofits to help support their missions to serve our community. 
Congratulations to the following grant recipients: 
 

• Aging Resources of Douglas County 
• Covered Colorado 
• Douglas County Land Conservancy 
• Douglas County Libraries Foundation 
• Help & Hope Center 
• Highlands Ranch Concert Band 
• Lady Trailblazers 
• Mountain Pine Woman’s Club 
• Nichole’s Voice 
• Night Lights 
• Rocky Mountain Wildlife Alliance 
• South Metro Professional Firefighters Foundation 
• The Mane Mission 
• Tri Arts Project 
• Unite2Uplift 
• VFW Post 4266 

Local grant making is one of the many ways DCCF helps Douglas County nonprofits thrive. “We 
provide local nonprofits with financial resources as well as non-monetary benefits in order to help 
them fulfill their missions,” said Mike Waid, Executive Director of DCCF. “Through the generosity of 
citizens, businesses, and governments in Douglas County, we are able to support local nonprofit 
organizations who are making a real difference in our community and helping those in need.” 

# # # 
 
About Douglas County Community Foundation 
Douglas County Community Foundation (DCCF) provides leadership and responsible 
stewardship of philanthropic resources to enrich the lives of every resident in Douglas County. 
DCCF is committed to responsibly managing philanthropic contributions, maintaining agile funds 
for emergencies, inspiring generosity, and providing support to local nonprofit organizations 
serving the needs within our community. 


